
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

MEDFORD TOWNSHIP BOARD OF EDUCATION

 
Notice is hereby given that the Medford Township Board of Education, Township of
Medford, County of Burlington, has a Public Hearing scheduled for Monday April 26,
2021 to be held in the Gymnasium at the Kirby’s Mill Elementary School, 151 Hartford
Rd., Medford, NJ.

The meeting will also be stream-cast live and members of the public may connect to this
stream for video and audio coverage by going to:
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/88187393225?pwd=RjFDUnlKTHVLeFNpTTJBTkVtTHZiQT09

The Public Hearing will be on the proposed 2021-22 School Budget and will take place at
7:30 P.M. or soon thereafter, where official action will be taken.
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